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Kenilworth Drive
Borehamwood
Hertfordshire
WD6 1QL
Tel: 0208 953 3459
Fax: 0208 207 2673
admin@kenilworth.herts.sch.uk
www.kenilworthprimary.com


Wednesday 12th March 2025


Re: Changes to Parent Consultation Evening – Wednesday 12th March



Dear Parent/Guardian,

Due to the unexpected school closure, we will need to reschedule our upcoming parent consultations. Originally planned for this evening, Wednesday 12th March, the consultations will now take place on Wednesday 26th March. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Your original appointment time will remain the same, but if you do need to make any changes, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to meeting with you on Wednesday 19th March.

Kind regards,
[image: ]
Fiona Ajose
Headteacher 
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